UNITED STEELWORKERS

WOMEN OF STEEL

Dear Sisters,

Just a note to invite you to our next Women of Steel Regional Meeting.
it will be Friday, February 10, 2012 from 10:00am until 3:00 pm at USW
Headgquarters at Harding Place. Lunch will be provided. No loss time will
be paid; if it is your day off we hope you will take time to attend. If you
have any questions call the Union Hall (615-793-9221) or email us at
recsec1055@tds.net or insurpen1055@tds.net. Please join us and other
Locals for a day of Unity among Sistetrs. |

In Sisterly Solidarity,

Ellen Brumfield and Vonda McDaniel

USW NASHVILLE HEADQUARTERS
3340 Perimeter Hill Drive
Nashville, TN 37211




